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Vacancy on Barham Parish Council  
Barham Parish Council has a vacancy for one new member.  Would you like to help make a 
difference to your village? Do you care about where you live, its facilities, activities, open spaces? 
Whatever needs tackling or improving locally, becoming a Parish Councillor gives people the 
opportunity to change things.  You can help to make a difference to the quality of life for people in 
Barham.  The Parish Council meetings are usually held every other month on a Monday evening 
at 7pm in Barham Church Hall.  The best way to find out what it’s like to be a Parish Councillor is 
to talk to a member of the Parish Council, come along to a Parish Council meeting or speak to our 
Parish Clerk to find out more. 
 
Barham Picnic Site 
The transaction to give the Freehold of the Barham Picnic Site from Barham Parish Council to the 
Barham Picnic Site Community Project Charity has now been completed. 
The Charity has had its constitution re-written to include that if the Charity folds, then the Barham 
Picnic Site freehold will be handed back to the Parish Council. 
We wish the Charity well with the project and look forward to the picnic site being back open again 
to the public. 
  
Taylor Wimpey New Build “Churchfields” 

We continue to hold regular meetings and liase with Taylor Wimpey regarding the building works. 
  
FORTHCOMING PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS  
The dates of the forthcoming parish council meetings are Monday 23rd September and Monday 18th 
November 2024 
 
 

  
  


